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Minutes of the Unit District Committee meeting of the Board of Education that was held 

on Wednesday, November 7, 2018 at the Administrative Center. 

 

The Unit District Committee Meeting began at 6:30 P.M. at the Administrative Center.  

Members in attendance were: Rich Marron, Dave Faber and Jim Martin.  Also in 

attendance were Karen Miner, Steve Cook, Superintendent Rains and community 

members. 

 

Mr. Marron stated that the LW210 motion to participate in Summit Hill 161 feasibility 

study failed at their October meeting. 

 

Discussion followed with the recommendation to bring forward the Approval of Summit 

Hill School District 161 Feasibility Study to the Board of Education.  

 

Public Comments 

 

A public comments were made by Jay Curatolo and Marisa Barnas 

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  After a voice vote the motion carried.  The 

meeting ended at 7:15 P.M. 
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